
WOLFEBORO CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
DREDGE & FILL MEETING 

 
April 18, 2011 

 

 

Members Present: Dan Coons, Chairman, Mike Hodder, Vice-Chairman, Ed Roundy, Dave Wheeler, Lenore Clark, 
Gail Antonucci, Members. 
 
Chairman Coons recused himself. 

 

Town of Wolfeboro 
Middleton Road 
TM #273-22 
Standard Dredge & Fill 
 
The applicant proposes to fill 2265 SF of jurisdictional wetlands for construction of a cemetery; such project will allow 
the Town to meet statutory requirements. 
 
The Wolfeboro Conservation Commission noted no objection to the Town of Wolfeboro Standard Dredge & 
Fill application, TM #273-22. 
 


